
PAULA ABDUL WILL NOT 
BE PERFORMING 

TONIGHT

DUE TO A TEMPORARY INJURY 
PAULA ABDUL IS UNABLE TO 

PERFORM THIS EVENING.
WE WISH PAULA A SPEEDY 

RECOVERY.
SHOULD YOU DECIDE NOT TO 

ATTEND THE EVENT, PLEASE VISIT 
THE BOX OFFICE IMMEDIATELY.

WE STILL HAVE A FANTASTIC SHOW 
FOR YOU WITH BOYZ II MEN AND 

NEW KIDS ON THE BLOCK!

ENJOY THE SHOW!!!


